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Dear Parents/Guardians,


We will be working on the different skills involved in keeping yourself clean, including: taking a bath or shower, caring for hair, cleaning hands and face, and brushing teeth.  Your help is needed to reinforce these skills at home.  Whatever method of maintaining cleanliness is used, it must be consistently followed every day.  To a great extent, the way you want your child to look is influenced by you.  Please allow your child lots of practice attempts to learn to wash his or her hair and take a shower by himself or herself.  Don’t discourage your child by noticing only the mess that is left- praise the attempt!


Expect your child to wash his or her hands before eating, wash his or her face each night, and brush his or her teeth several times a day.  We will be learning steps to complete these activities and will send home the list of steps.  Please follow them carefully and help monitor his or her progress at home.


Thanks for your help!







Sincerely,







Judi Kelly

